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SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT

DONATIONS
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. In accordance
with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 are formally
approved on the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations:

1. $150.00 from the Snoqualmie Tribe to cover the transportation costs for
Utsalady Elementary students to attend the Outdoor Education field trip to
Warm Beach Camp on June 1-2, 2023.

2. $444.67 from the Twin City Elementary PTA to cover the transportation costs
for the Kindergarten field trip to Kayak Point on May 26, 2023.

3. $929.84 from the Elger Bay Elementary PTA to cover the transportation costs
for the field trips to the Hibulb Cultural Museum, Camano Island State Park,
and Camp Orkila, during the 2022-2023 school year.

4. $1,108.19 from the Utsalady Booster Club to cover the transportation costs
for the field trips to the Spark Museum, Warm Beach Camp, and the Camano
Island Schoolhouse, during the 2022-2023 school year.

5. $2,311.00 from The Healing Fund in support of Stanwood High School’s Choir
Club.
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